From: Sarah Spernak

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 558
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 8:30:41 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing in support of the proposed Senate Bill 558. This bill will allow local governments
the ability to better moderate speeds on their residential streets. Speeding has become a big
problem in many communities throughout Oregon. As a board member of my neighborhood
association, one of the major concerns my neighbors share is speeding on our residential
streets. In fact, our association is currently supporting a grassroots campaign titled “Please
Slow Down; It's Our Town” with the goal of slowing traffic. Passage of a bill like SB558 will help
our city leaders here in Bend better address these speeding concerns and make it easier to
lower speeds where needed. Please support this bill and give municipalities the tools to make
their city streets safer for their residents.

Sincerely,

Sarah Spernak

Bend, Oregon
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